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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1860 directs $200,000 from the amount raised by the Corporation Commission fee on public 

utilities to the Office of the Attorney General for use by the Public Utilities Division. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1860 as introduced will offer a minimal positive administrative impact for the Oklahoma 

Corporation Commission (OCC). The bill will not change the current level of funding for the 

Public Utility Division (PUD) and will maintain PUD Assessments to stay in effect, until 

superseded by the Legislature. The measure is expected to reduce costs of running special limits 

bills annually and the need for filing and processing additional bills. The OCC expects a minimal 

administrative annual savings of approximately $5,000. 

 

 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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